6/6/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Muffin House

[ ]
G M f I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
byaoogle

Re: Muffin House
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Jun 6, 2018 at 9:19 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend approval of this request for a CV license.
Respecitfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Jun 6, 2018 at 8:54 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

The attached CV application just came in. | told them | would try to get it on Monday's agenda.
| talked about "contiguous" with the ABCC director yesterday.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410
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